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NOTICE- COVID-19 VACCINE ROLL OUT FOR LONG TERM 
CARE RESIDENTS 

January 11, 2021 

We are pleased to announce that the Region of Waterloo Public Health Unit will be coming to Saint 

Luke’s Place Wednesday January 13, 2021 to administer the first round of vaccine for COVID-19 to all our 

Long-Term Care Residents only.  

By this time, all residents or substitute decision makers would have been contacted by one of the nursing 

leadership team to explain the process, the vaccine being administered, possible side effects and to gain 

consent.  

The public health team coming to administer the vaccine will consist of registered nurses and a medical 

doctor to ensure the vaccine is properly stored, handled, and administered for the safety of all our 

residents.  

This certainly is exciting news and brings us one step closer to flattening the curve of COVID 19 and 

protecting those we love.  

If you have any questions regarding the vaccine roll out for long term care residents, please do not 

hesitate to contact any of our nursing leadership team or our social workers.  

Sandy Rayner- Director of Nursing and Personal Care: doc@saintlukesplace.ca ext. 225 

Jennifer Coburn- Associate Director of Nursing and Personal Care: adoc@saintlukesplace.ca ext. 292 

Sheryl Millson/ Yara Jansen- Social Workers: socialwork@saintlukesplace.ca ext. 289 or ext. 264 

Regards and Keep Safe, 

David Bakker  Maureen Toth    Sandy Rayner 

Chief Executive Officer LTC Administrator  Director of Nursing & Personal Care 

ceo@saintlukesplace.ca ltcadmin@saintlukesplace.ca      doc@saintlukesplace.ca 
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